
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-117 

Date: April 26, 2017 

SUBJECT: Elimination of the Credit Report Notice 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 

A recent change in the Fair Credit Reporting Act (FCRA) eliminates the requirement that child support agencies notify a noncustodial parent (NCP) prior to 
obtaining his or her credit report.  
The Credit Report Notice (FCSE0001 F0310) has been removed from Eloquence to facilitate this change. 

 

mailto:DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov

